
 
For the Week of April 8, 2024 News and Information for SUNY Niagara Students published and distributed every Monday.  
 
Dining Services Hours on April 8th for the Eclipse: 
Dining Commons and Commons Cafe will be open 8:30am-1:30pm 
 

COLLEGE EVENTS FOR ECLIPSE:   
The full schedule, which continues to evolve, is posted here. 
The college will be open April 8. However, all classes that day are cancelled.  
The SUNY Niagara Shuttle will NOT BE RUNNING April 8 due to the volume of traffic expected. 
 

 

 

NO CLASSES APRIL 8  

Take advantage of the many 

Eclipse Events Being Offered 

 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/academics/calendar/eclipse-schedule/


MESSAGE FROM THE VICE PRESIDENT OF STUDENT SERVICES: 
Dear SUNY Niagara Students: 
 
The State University of New York (SUNY) has asked each campus to participate in the SUNY Student Satisfaction 
Survey (SSS) to determine how well the campus serves students and measure student satisfaction. SUNY conducts 
SSS once every three years to ensure that all SUNY campuses are meeting their mission and providing quality 
education.  
 
The survey goal is to evaluate programs, services, and facilities provided for students, identify areas of strength and 
those that require attention or improvement, and assess overall campus performance.  
 
SUNY administers the survey to students 18 years of age and older enrolled in at least one for-credit class in the 
current semester (Spring 2024) from 4/10/2024 through 4/30/2024. You will receive an invitation email to participate 
on 4/10/2024. The survey will be administered online and made accessible for those who need accommodation. 
Your participation is voluntary and responses are confidential. It takes approximately 15 minutes to complete the 
survey.  
 
We value your voice, and we would love to have you share your experiences and perceptions of the current campus 
climate with us.  Thank you for supporting this important effort to improve our campus quality.  
If you have any questions, please contact Assistant Vice President of Academic Affairs, Institutional Effectiveness, 
Fabio Escobar (fescobar@niagaracc.suny.edu) or Director of Planning, Research, and Institutional Assessment, 
Akie Yanagi (ayanagi@niagaracc.suny.edu).  
 
Sincerely, 
Alissa Shugats Cummings, Vice President of Student Services 
 

CAREER AND TRANSFER SERVICES week of 4/8 to 4/12 
EMPLOYER RECRUITMENT SCHEDULE: 
4/11/2024 – Maxim Healthcare  – (10:00am -2:00pm) - C- Building 
 
TRANSFER SCHOOL SCHEDULE: 
4/9/2024 – Niagara University (10:30am-1pm) - Learning Commons  
4/10/2024 -  SUNY Empire  (10:00am-2:00pm) - Learning Commons 
4/10/2024 – Niagara University (11:00am-1:30pm) -NFCI 
4/11/2024 - Western Governors University (10:00am-2:00pm) - Learning Commons 
4/12/2024 - The Salon Professional Academy (10:00am-2:00pm) - Learning Commons  
 

mailto:fescobar@niagaracc.suny.edu
mailto:ayanagi@niagaracc.suny.edu


 
Kate Murphy, Career & Transfer Services Program Administrator 
 
 

IMPORTANT SPRING DEADLINE: 
The deadline to request an S/U/W Grade or Withdraw from the College is Friday, April 19.   

• Withdraw from a Class –  To drop a course and receive a W (withdrawal) grade as a final grade, complete the electronic Drop or 
Withdraw from a Course form. 

• Withdraw from College (All Classes) – To withdraw online from the college and receive “X” grades for ALL of your current courses, 
complete the electronic Request for College Withdrawal (All Classes) form.  If you completed any modular courses, you will 
receive the grade earned, and “W” grades will be applied to all other college coursework. 

• Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory (S/U) Grades – To elect to receive a final grade of S/U in a course, students must submit the electronic 
S/U grade request form which will also require approvals from the course instructor and the student’s advisor.  Selecting the S/U 
option may be beneficial to students in certain circumstances; however, students should be aware of the impact on course loads in 
future semesters, financial aid/academic standing implications, and the transferability of S/U grades.   

Mod courses differ in deadlines – refer to the online Student Calendar for more information.  
If you would like to discuss any of these options, please contact the Student Success Center at 716-614-6290 or email 
studentsuccess@niagaracc.suny.edu. 
If you have any questions about submitting a form, please email records@niagaracc.suny.edu or stop by the Enrollment Center in A-105. 
 
Please be mindful of the possible implications for transferability of S/U grades. Both grading options may also impact eligibility for Excelsior. 
Please contact the Financial Aid Office for questions related to Excelsior. 
Enrollment Center/Records Office 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F62629021-9af3-4eb2-9436-fe7c4a595ccd
https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F62629021-9af3-4eb2-9436-fe7c4a595ccd
https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F173691c6-d9d4-417b-a638-613dbfd1faae
https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3a%2f%2fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2fSubmit%2fStart%2f7afb5667-a100-4f3a-adb4-0655857e9677
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentcalendar/
mailto:studentsuccess@niagaracc.suny.edu
mailto:records@niagaracc.suny.edu


 
SPRING 2024 GRADUATION APPLICATION DEADLINE: 
The deadline to file for Spring graduation is April 28th. If you plan to earn more than one degree and/or certificate in the spring semester, 
please submit a graduation application for both.   
 

• Apply through Banner Web:  
o Click on “Student Records” 
o Click on “Apply for Graduation”   
o Select the major you are applying for. If you do not see your major listed, please contact the Enrollment Center at 716-614-

6250.  
o Verify how your name should appear on your diploma. 
o Review the information you entered is correct and click “Submit Request”  
o You can view your submitted application under the Student Records tab of Banner Web at any time.  
o If your mailing address has changed, please update the Personal Information tab of Banner Web. Your diploma will be 

mailed to your mailing address on file. 
More information on how to apply, graduation, and what’s next after you’ve applied can be found on our website: 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/graduation/ 

 

Student Life Events:  

 
 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/graduation/
https://niagaracc.presence.io/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Where Can the Imagination Take You? 
This spring, the NCCCinephiles bring you movies that celebrate the imagination in different ways. If a filmmaker can dream it, 
then so can you. 
 

Orlando (Sally Potter, 1992) 

Presented by S.V. Buffamanti 

Friday, April 12, 12-2PM, E-142 
Working closely with the incomparable Tilda Swinton (The Chronicles of Narnia, Snowpiercer, Doctor Strange) 

Sally Potter adapted Virginia Woolf’s epic fantasy about a Renaissance man who lives for hundreds of years, waking 

up after a long nap to find that he is now a woman. Few epic films in the twentieth century address gender and art so 

frankly, yet the highlights involve the balance of wit and wisdom and the noteworthy filming on a budget that bear 

comparison to the effects in Citizen Kane.  

 

Saving Mr. Banks (John Lee Hancock, 2013) 

Presented by Nancy Knechtel 

Wednesday, April 24, 6:30-9:00PM, via Zoom 
https://zoom.us/j/3343424695?pwd=MmRVd3pHbG1zYUFsZjRKNzNBeVh4Zz09&omn=91704266399 

Meeting ID: 334 342 4695 

Passcode: DISNEY 

What goes into the creation of a classic film?  Walt Disney, played by Tom Hanks, made a promise to his daughters 

that he would obtain the movie rights to Mary Poppins but needs to negotiate with the difficult author, P.J. Travers 

(Emma Thompson).  Directed by John Lee Hancock, the film is a behind the scenes look at the creation of this classic 

childhood movie at the Walt Disney Studios. 
 
For more information, contact the NCCCinephiles 
Bill Blenk wblenk@niagaracc.suny.edu , S.V. Buffamanti sbuffama@niagaracc.suny.edu , Jean Linn jlinn@niagaracc.suny.edu  
Nancy Knechtel knechtel@niagaracc.suny.edu  

 

 
 

https://zoom.us/j/3343424695?pwd=MmRVd3pHbG1zYUFsZjRKNzNBeVh4Zz09&omn=91704266399
mailto:wblenk@niagaracc.suny.edu
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Day Trip to Art Gallery of Ontario in Toronto:  
Wednesday, April 17 join the student group Art Guild for a day trip to the Art Gallery of Ontario in Toronto!  
Sign up in F134 or 138.  $20 secures your seat on the bus. The bus leaves SUNY Niagara at 8 AM and leaves Toronto at 4:30 to return to 
Sanborn.  You must bring either a passport or an enhanced license with you. 
Chinatown, Kensington Market, and Queen St (The Toronto version of Soho NYC) are neighborhoods near the museum if you would like to 
venture.  Current exhibitions at the AGO include "Women Artists in Europe 1400-1800" and "17th Century Dutch Painting - Rembrandt and his 
Peers." 

 
 



 
 


